
Thank you for sending an email to The Corner Surgery, 117 Fylde Road, Southport, PR9 9XP.

We do not accept patient requests by email. 

Patients can contact us by telephoning 01704 50 60 55, completing an online consultation on our website, or visiting our practice during our opening hours.  These are 08:00-18:30 on weekdays excluding bank holidays.  If you require urgent medical advice, please visit NHS 111 online or telephone 111.  If it is a medical emergency, please telephone 999.

We do not accept clinical transfers of care by email.  These can be made by telephone, whereupon we will arrange for you to be able to speak to a member of our clinical team.

Other healthcare services can contact us by telephoning 01704 50 60 55 during our opening hours.  Outside of these hours, please contact the out of hours GP service.  Our email inbox is not monitored continuously and it can take up to 5 days for us to process an email.  Therefore, we do not recommend sending any urgent correspondence by email.  Accordingly, we do not accept clinical responsibility for your email for up to 5 working days after it has been sent.

Any requests made by other NHS providers must abide by the Cheshire & Merseyside Consensus on the Primary & Secondary Care Interface.

